
PLANNING AND COMPULSORY PURCHASE ACT 2004 

The Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England)  

Regulations 2012 (Regulation 19) 

Statement of Fact Available for Inspection 

Proposed Pre-Submission documents of 

 the Plan for Stafford Borough 

 

Stafford Borough Council has prepared the Plan for Stafford Borough 

Development Plan Document (DPD) as part of the new Local Plan for the 

whole of the Borough. The Addendum to the Revised Sustainability Appraisal 

Report and the Planning Strategy Statement have been prepared to include 

reasonable alternatives for Stafford and Stone not previously assessed 

through the Sustainability Appraisal process to date.  

 

Copies of the Addendum to the Revised Sustainability Appraisal Report and 

the Planning Strategy Statement can be inspected and are available free of 

charge at Ground Floor Reception, Stafford Borough Council, Civic Centre, 

Riverside, Stafford, during normal office hours Monday – Thursday 08.30 – 

17.00, Friday 08.30 – 16.30. Reference copies have been supplied to Public 

Libraries within Stafford Borough. The documents and representation forms 

may also be viewed and downloaded via the Council’s website at the following 

web-address:  www.staffordbc.gov.uk/addendum-sa  

 

To help in the making of representations, forms are available from the 

address quoted below. All representations should be sent in electronically or 

in writing, preferably using the published forms, to the Head of Planning and 

Regeneration, Stafford Borough Council, Civic Centre, Riverside, Stafford, 

ST16 3AQ or to forwardplanning@staffordbc.gov.uk   

 

Only those representations which are received at the address specified above 

within the six week period ending at 12 noon on Friday 31st May 2013 will be 

taken into consideration.  
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